
February 2021

WHEN
Thursday, Feb. 18, from 6 to 7 p.m.

REGISTER
Learn more at StormWater.CharMeck.org and to register, visit:  
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KenilworthRomanyVirtualPublicMeeting 

QUESTIONS
Thank you in advance for registering for the meeting. If you have any questions, 
please contact Tyler Howell, Project Manager at tyler.howell@charlottenc.gov 
or 980-293-2931.

CONSTRUCTION UPDATES
•	 Box culvert on Romany Road is being installed. 
•	 Work will progress up Romany Road toward Kenilworth Avenue over the next 

few months. During this period, Romany Road and Harding Place will be closed 
to through traffic at Morehead Medical Drive and Romany Road. The contractor 
will maintain access to Atrium Health’s facilities and the neighborhood, with 
signs assisting motorists. 

•	 Work on secondary storm drainage system will begin on Dilworth Road East in 
the next few weeks. Work will begin at the intersection of Dilworth Road East 
and Romany Road and move south towards East Boulevard.
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City of Charlotte does not discriminate 
on the basis of disability. We will provide 
auxiliary aids and services, written 
materials in alternative formats, and 
reasonable modifications in policies and 
procedures to persons with disabilities 
upon request. Contact Tyler Howell at 
tyler.howell@charlottenc.gov or 
980-293-2931 by February 15. 

TOPICS COVERED
•	 Project team introductions
•	 Project goals
•	 What to expect 
•	 Construction timeline
•	 Water and/or sewer service 

interruptions
•	 Road closures and detours
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Storm Water Services
600 East Fourth Street
Charlotte, NC  28202

Avery Braun
Construction Inspector
avery.braun@charlottenc.gov 
704-619-6984

Tyler Howell
Project Manager
tyler.howell@charlottenc.gov 
980-293-2931

PROJECT CONTACTS
For more information please contact:

Feb. 18 
  6 - 7 p.m.   

Adam Clapp
Construction Supervisor
aclapp@charlottenc.gov 
704-634-5062


